CITY OF PELLA

FALL CLEAN-UP WEEK

October 7-11, 2019

Fall Clean-Up Week is a means for City of Pella residential customers to
conveniently dispose of bulky items that do not fit inside a garbage tote.
Participation in clean-up week is limited to those who have been issued a
City of Pella authorized tote (dark blue with windmills stamped on the sides).

Although most household bulky waste items may by set out for collection,
there are certain items that will not be picked up during clean-up week
(including but not limited to appliances and electronics). Please see the
chart below for some unacceptable items. We also suggest donating

any usable items to a charitable organization of your choosing.

Pick up of bulky waste items will take place on the normal collection
day only. All acceptable items should be placed at curbside no later
than 7 am on your scheduled collection day. Items not on the curbside
by 7 am on your scheduled collection day will not be picked up. Please
remember to keep all items at least 4 feet from the garbage tote.

If you have any questions regarding Fall Clean-Up Week,
please contact Midwest Sanitation at 628-2610.

Unacceptable Items That WILL NOT be picked up

- Televisions, computers, laptops and any other
electronic items prohibited from the landfill
« Appliances- washers, dryers, dehumidifiers, dishwashers,
microwaves, refrigerators, air conditioners and stoves
«Tires
- Hazardous Waste: Automobile batteries, waste oil, oil based paint
« Construction or remodeling materials
- Liquid waste or waste containing free liquids
- Waste generated outside city limits
- Waste generated by non-residential customers,
including business, churches and schools
« Agricultural waste from farm uses
« Solid waste containing asbestos or any hazardous substance

*Those wishing to dispose of any of the above listed items should make
arrangements directly with a licensed hauler at their own expense



